
"If you see your troubles as nothing more than isolated hassles
and hurts, you’ll grow bitter and angry. But if you see your

troubles as opportunities to trust God and his ability to multiply

what your give him, then even the smallest incidents take on
significance."
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http://ncumcfl.com/
https://vimeo.com/502757378
https://vimeo.com/500147693
https://vimeo.com/502757378
https://vimeo.com/502757378
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://vimeo.com/502757378


Ministry Spotlight
Click the title to give to the ministry highlighted below.

IMPACT REPORT
Each year New Covenant's congregation

supports many ministries through giving.

Through your support and continued

giving we are able to impact our

community in a positive way. The Impact

Report does not just report on giving, it

also is an overview of our church for the

year. Click the title to view the Impact

Report.

Your 2020 Contribution Statement is

being distributed through email or mail. 

Please read the stewardship letter from Pastor Harold. If you haven't received your

statement by January 31, call the Finance Office at (352) 750-4529. 

R e g i s t r a t i o n  i s  l i v e  T h u r s d a y s  a t  n o o n  u n t i l  
S a t u r d a y s  a t  n o o n .

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://files.constantcontact.com/3e568b22401/f0dad7c0-e2fa-432c-9341-c506ca6d9726.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/3e568b22401/f0dad7c0-e2fa-432c-9341-c506ca6d9726.pdf
http://ncumcfl.com/give
https://files.constantcontact.com/3e568b22401/f0dad7c0-e2fa-432c-9341-c506ca6d9726.pdf
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSaturday
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSunday9
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSunday11


Announcements
Below are the key announcements for the week!

It’s that time of year again, Super Bowl

season! To celebrate this beloved

pastime, NCUMC's Youth Ministry will be

collecting donations for the Wildwood

Soup Kitchen. The Souper Bowl of

Caring organization aims to involve

youth in giving back to their local

communities by tackling poverty and

hunger. During Super Bowl weekend,

February 6 & 7, you will be able to

donate in-person at New Covenant UMC

before and after worship services, as

well as virtually. Please help us fight

local hunger by participating in the

Souper Bowl of Caring!

SOUPER BOWL 
OF CARING

An evening of great gospel music

featuring The Down East Boys, The

Hyssongs, and The Ferguson Family. Join

us for an evening of gospel music

featuring traditional quartets, family

harmonies, and gifted instrumentalists.

The concert is free to attend. Masks and

registration are required. If you are unable

to attend in-person, the concert will be

live-streamed on our YouTube and

Facebook. Click the title to learn more!

HITS, HORNS, &
HARMONY TOUR

http://ncumcfl.com/
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://www.ncumcfl.com/events/hits-horns-harmony
https://www.ncumcfl.com/events/hits-horns-harmony
https://www.ncumcfl.com/events/hits-horns-harmony


The Florida United Methodist Children’s

Home Fifth Sunday is January 31, 2021.

The Children’s Home includes

residential living, therapeutic care, and

foster and emergency shelter. On

average, about 75 percent of total

funding comes from private sources,

such as individual church support. Your

offering enables the Children’s Home to

maintain its ministry. If you would like

to make a donation, please make your

check payable to NCUMC and note

“Children’s Home” on the memo line.

Thank you for your support.

CHILDREN'S HOME

STEWARDSHIP
Financial Fun Facts

Occasionally during the year in this section,

we will post some interesting facts about the

finances of our church. They will be

labeled “Fun Facts.” The idea was

suggested by Jan Stubbs and the Finance

Committee liked the idea.

Fun Fact #1: To protect us from COVID-19 the

church in 2020 spent $21,437 to have the

entire church treated twice by an outside

company with a special COVID-19

killing treatment and for in-house COVID-19

killing sprays, wipes, and testing

equipment.

Fun Fact #2:  For the year 2020, the church paid $2,867 to purchase The Upper Room and

collected $1,175 from the sale of it.

-Charles Stuart, Chair, Finance Committee

http://ncumcfl.com/give
http://ncumcfl.com/give
http://ncumcfl.com/give


Invitation to Genesis is a ten-week,

video-based Bible study. This study

invites students to prepare for weekly

meetings by reading portions of

Scripture, taking notes, watching the

video, and participating in group

discussion. This will be a Zoom class

facilitated by Chris Wile, on Tuesdays, at

10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. Registration is $14,

click the title to register!

INVITATION TO
GENESIS

Discipleship
Please click the title to access all Discipleship opportunities.

https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3417&event=3108
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3417&event=3108
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3417&event=3108
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3417&event=3108
https://www.ncumcfl.com/summerhill-discipleship
http://ncumcfl.com/


Congregational Care
Please click the title to access Care.

CARE CARDS
Unless you share, we cannot care! You

are invited to submit prayer request

cards when you are on campus. Care

Cards are located at the Welcome

Center, in the West Narthex, and at each

entrance to the CLC. You can also

submit prayer requests through our

website by clicking the title.

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
http://ncumcfl.com/
https://www.ncumcfl.com/pastoral-care
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408


Cherri & David Sullivan on the 

passing of her mother Iona Ahrens.

 

Family and friends on the

passing of Rev. Michael E. Erhard.

 

Pat & Dick Throckmorton on the

passing of her sister Sonya Myers.

 

Jo Ruth Patterson on the 

passing of her husband Mike Patterson.

 

Dick Pixley on the 

passing of his wife Gail Pixley.

 

Barbara Randolph on the 

passing of her husband George Randolph.

 

Connie Koster on the

passing of her mother Barbara Robinson.

The Beck Family

Jerry Byers

Cheryl Ellmaker

Diane Johnson

Jane Meyer

Dale Morgan

OUR LOVE & SYMPATHY ARE
EXTENDED TO...

NEW CONCERNS

Sam Olson

Cherri & David Sullivan

Tyler & Brian

Julie Weseman

Yuka & Dick Wolters

https://www.ncumcfl.com/social-justice
https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xzIgQ-B2_UmCStJh2J5nxsjTUsAQVUZArfVyjwY6ACdUOEg4N0w0N1JYMVA1TldWNFlZTkxKQlpBVC4u
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3410
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3408


Viewing for Weekend Services from January 9 & 10

total 2,665

VIRTUAL  

IN-PERSON  

 Worship 2,122

Sat 5PM 145 | Sun 9AM 187 | Sun 11AM 192 | Youth 19

PHONE
(352) 750-4529

 
EMAIL

ncumc@ncumcfl.com

WEBSITE
ncumcfl.com

 
 OFFICE HOURS

Mon - Thurs 9 a.m.- 4:30 p.m.
Friday 9 a.m. - 1 p.m.

https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCivOFF4Gi6r3jZZx_Y5w_MA?view_as=subscriber
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/pcb.5718279524864880/5718277671531732
https://www.facebook.com/ncumcfl/photos/pcb.5718279524864880/5718277311531768/?type=3&eid=ARACCaAG0moh3WNUtyPpEOmK6nfzOzfR1nt7PU1ZJ_-4_IgjNXcSZdO84d3ffqWbbftmcVbKtZsYpCLf&size=1080%2C1080&fbid=5718277311531768&source=13&player_origin=unknown&__xts__[0]=68.ARAHTv20UWD6jPE2wz55byj_ndymewR6CAyg79FIc5ZeKsPCkG6RFYq4C9G1YailLk7X3cAl4DZfoRhwBKhW3ijSipmwmAMXfj_Yxh18oVMBZH32wJLXpDvge4irjxoaaC7curq9fVKqPYwPnAsLOgOxdd67BL4Cpoq0VzBKiFD56tk0ttP1IyWbqXF0Tnwh-dT4kxRz3y6A4s8v_n95cSrW4Cx8ztDrjEcVTWrfbfA8H3vABg3VvLCf6P5_sAUw7hG2EDcjjBEd91XsfNm1JDx9m_nxcTd31cRLzPM1wLgSS8cE3cRJWA

